GreE Collins

From: Carlos Garcia S EuG—_Gg——

Sent: Monday, September 17, 2018 12:25 PM
To: Greg Collins
Subject: Plat Time Extension
17 September 2018
Mr. Collins,

We are requesting a time extension to record the plat of the property located at 1744 Rand Morgan, due to the fact that
the sewer line is not installed at this time, which according to the city’s utilities department it will be installed in the
foreseeable future.

Best Regards,

Carlos and Rhonda Garcia

Sent from my iPhone



